
08 September 2021 

TO: ECC LIST A (ECC Members) 

Subject: Request to provide National Implementation Information of ECC/ERC 

Decisions and Recommendations 

Dear Colleagues,  

The ECC’s work to improve Europe’s spectrum efficiency through different forms of harmonisation 
is given effect mainly through its deliverables, namely Decisions, Recommendations and Reports. 
We publish these documents in the ECO’s Documentation Database (https://docdb.cept.org/).   

Publishing the extent of national implementation of ECC Decisions, and some Recommendations, 
is also an important part of making these measures effective. Therefore, we need to keep this 
information accurate, easy to follow, and up-to-date. 

The Office is sending out this Circular Letter to CEPT administrations to encourage CEPT 
administrations to update their national implementation or alternatively advise us of any changes to 
their implementation of Decisions and Recommendations as soon as they are made. 

The Office therefore kindly encourages CEPT administrations to ensure their national 
implementation information is updated by 29 October 2021. If administrations require 
assistance in updating their implementation information, they may forward the changes 
needed to the Office, for the attention of Ms Anne-Dorthe Hjelm Christensen, anne-
dorthe.hjelm.christensen@eco.cept.org .  

National implementation information is also increasingly provided in the EFIS database 
(https://efis.cept.org/) with greater details, e.g; 

• for those Decisions and Recommendations with corresponding entry(ies) in ERC/REC 70-03 
for Short Range Devices, (Link EFIS REC 70-03) or  

• for the Fixed Service related channel arrangements which are described in about two dozen 
ERC/ECC Recommendations Link EFIS Fixed Service). 

In particular administrations are requested to confirm within EFIS the implementation status of UWB 

applications, including those set out in the EFIS for Recommendation 70-03 Annex 6 covering the 

implementation of the Decisions / Recommendations ECC/DEC/(06)08, ECC/DEC/(07)01, 

ECC/REC/(11)09, ECC/REC/(11)10 and ECC/DEC/(11)02. The issue of UWB national 

implementation has been discussed in the SRDMG and the ECO was tasked with highlighting this 

issue to CEPT administrations. 

For queries or requests for additional background information, if needed, please contact Mr Robin 

Donoghue, Robin.Donoghue@eco.cept.org. 

Best regards, 

ECO 
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